
 

 

 
 
13 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may be aware, Sports Day this year is taking place on Friday 15 th July 2022. With 
the day looking like it will be sunny and hot we wanted to send out a letter to parents to let 
them know a little bit about the day and the precautions that we have in place. 
 
What students should bring for the day 
 

● Their full PE kit (they are also encouraged bring a coloured top to represent their 
college) 

● Sun hat 
● Sun cream 
● A water bottle 
● Money for the BBQ and drinks during lunch (burgers and sausages £2 each, Ice 

pops 50p, drinks 50p) 
● Students entitled to Free School Meals will still be able to get these from the school 

canteen 
 

Precautions in place 
 

● Water stations across both sports fields 
● Shaded areas at every activity to avoid students being sat in the sun 
● Removal of some long distance track races should staff deem it too hot for pupils 
● Indoor first aid area for any students who need to cool off 

 
Supervision 
 
Students will be going around in year groups for the morning session. Each year group will 
be fully supervised by a team of staff and a member of SLT throughout the whole day. 
 
We are looking forward to the day as it is always an amazing event for the calendar. 
 
Mr Pratt 
Head of PE Department 


